
Blue room Curriculum Matters - November 2022 

 

Blue room have had returners, previously in the snuggery at the end of last term, and new 

friends join. We have been busy getting to know each other, learning the routines, 

exploring the environment and having lots of fun! We have been busy getting messy with 

the clay, exploring the different textures with our hands and making marks with objects. 

We have also been really interested in the large blocks outside, with children making cars 

and motorbikes - play that has extended over many weeks. We have been enjoying being 

physical outside and exploring the many different ways we can move; riding the bikes, 

making obstacle courses and climbing the big climbing frame - here, some children were 

finding it quite challenging but we have seen children giving it a go, lots of perseverance 

and (safe) risk taking in their play. It’s been wonderful to see children’s confidence grow, 

their attitude towards giving things a try and not giving up, and their sense of pride! We 

have also been spending time helping to prepare the snack and building our 

independence pouring our own drinks and buttering our crackers and bread. There has 

also been lots of activity in the home corner, with children using their own experiences to 

guide their play, with lots of interest in particular in the babies where we have been looking 

after them, dressing them and making them food.  

 


